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Information circular* 


To:
Members of the staff


From:
The Officer-in-Charge, Office of Human Resources Management


Subject:
Electronic bulletin board to announce staff selection decisions under administrative instruction ST/AI/2002/4, (currently ST/AI/2010/3)
1.
The purpose of the present information circular is to introduce the electronic bulletin board to announce staff selection decisions. As indicated in section 10.1 of administrative instruction ST/AI/2002/4, (currently ST/AI/2010/3) the electronic bulletin board will serve to inform staff of selection decisions by heads of departments and offices after review by a central review body.



*
Expiration date of the present information circular: 31 December 2003.

2.
The electronic bulletin board is available on the United Nations Intranet,
on the home page of the Office of Human Resources Management (http://intranet.un.org/OHRM/) under the menu option “Bulletin Boards/Selection Decisions”. The bulletin board provides the name and gender of those selected, and identifies the releasing department, receiving department, post level and vacancy announcement number. The information is presented on a monthly basis and remains accessible for 12 months.
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